
In His Meeting with Al Sada Al Ashraf tribe members, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim:
Iraq Needs a Clear Vision and a Competent Team

The Head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, assured that Iraq

needs, in the coming stage, a unified and clear vision and a competent team, stressing that the

coming elections will define the history of Iraq in the coming period.

This came during the meeting of his eminence with a group of sheikhs and leaders of Al Sada Al

Ashraf tribe, in his Baghdad office, on Thursday February 13, 2014.

His Eminence stated that Iraq’s fate is to get reconstructed and built through the cooperation

of its citizens from all components, reiterating his support to the security forces and Iraqi

tribes in Anbar in their fight against terrorist and takfiri organizations and indicating that

Iraq needs a correct vision with realistic solutions to the country’s problems and crises.

His Eminence also called for a large participation in the coming parliamentary elections to

bring about a change for the better and for the service of the country and citizens. He added

that the Citizen Bloc has included in its priorities the implementation of realistic and

practical programs that would stimulate development in the country, highlighting the good

relations between the Bloc and the remaining Iraqi blocs and national entities.


